
 

 

July 2018 

Dear Parents 

 

We would be grateful if you could provide your children with the following equipment for 

their return to school in September. 

 

PLEASE LABEL ALL ITEMS CLEARLY 

 

YEAR 3 1 named plain pencil case no larger than 125 X 205 X 10mm 

3 HB pencils (not novelty pencils) 

1 pencil sharpener (that collects shavings) 

1 large non-coloured Pritt stick  

1 set of coloured pencils 

2 drywipe markers 

 

YEAR 4 As Year 3 plus 

Blue – Berol Handwriting pen 

          

No erasable pens, roller ball or biros 

 

YEAR 5 As Year 4  

 

YEAR 6 As Year 5 plus 

A4 popper wallet  

 

 

Any equipment not as specified will be sent home. 

 

Please remember items such as pencils and glue sticks will need to be replaced regularly. 

Key Stage 1 children do not need pencil cases. 

All Key Stage 2 children will also need to bring in £2.50 towards the cost of a homework 

diary/planner. 

 

A box of tissues would be appreciated. 
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